•	ROUTING	AND RECO	RD SHEET	
UBJECT: (Optional)				
lOM:			.:	
C/RECD		DITINGON	NO.	
			DATE 2/4/82	
: (Officer designation, room number, an iding)	DATE	OFFICER'S		
	RECEIVED AC	NAMES INTEREST	COMMENTS (Number each comments to whom. Draw a line agress colu	offer each comment.)
Cui P	n			
CHIEF BUILDIN	C KANNII	K JAFF		
			•	
			-	
				e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e
RETHE ATTACH	ED FIZOU	1 NCPC	112571177	·
				j
BELIEVE IT M	DOT ADD	POPZIATE	t for	
you to prov	AS THE	PEQUES.	ED .	4
RESPONSE TO	NICO			
KESTEASE II	NCAL			
		• .		
	•			s
		2/4	182	
	-			
			A second	
				İ
•				<i>)</i>
		.		
	1			
ATA WE MEMOUS	1			

NATIONAL CAPITAL PLANNING COMMISSION 1325 G STREET NW.

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20576

In Reply Refer To: NCPC File Nos. MP91 and 1485

JAN 28 1982

Construction Division, OL Central Intelligence Agency Washington, D. C. 20505

De

DC ZZA

DC ZZA

DC ZZA

EX

SA

C/REB

RO

C/FEng®

PE

C/HEB

PE

STAT

FILE

2 FEB 1982

STAT

The Revised Master Plan for the Central Intelligence Agency, Langley, Virginia, approved by the Commission on January 21, 1982, contains new developments which we understand are proposed for the near future.

Your July 31, 1981, response to Helen M. Scharf, Chairman, regarding submission of proposed CIA recommendations for FY 1983 capital budget requests and FY 1983-1987 capital improvements program indicated that feasibility studies were underway that could lead to capital funding requests in the next five years but that the FY 1983-1987 program for your agency contained no request. Since the proposed new developments incorporated in the revised master plan have been made public and have been discussed in some detail with state and county officials, as well as interested individuals, questions will likely be raised if these new developments are not reflected in the Federal Capital Improvements Program for the National Capital Region, FY 1983-1987.

In view of the likely public confusion and concern over the absence of a CIA capital program, your reconsideration of possible FY 1983-1987 capital improvements program submissions would be appreciated. Should the Agency plan to make capital funding requests in the next five years, an additional copy of the Commission's Instructions for submitting this information, including forms A, B and C, is enclosed. The draft program is now being prepared and will be circulated for regional review next March or April.

Please call Greg Bassett on 724-0204 if you have any questions regarding submission of these materials. We appreciate your consideration of this matter and look forward to continued coordination with you.

Sincerely,

Reginald W. Groffith

Reginald W. Griffith Executive Director

Enclosure